
Questions answered from the Supplier Engagement event 3rd July 2020 

 

Question 1:  

What happens to all of the late passenger additions that come through in August? 

Answer 1: 

Hopefully, all passengers will have been accounted for before the optimisation takes place.  Any late 

additions will be added to routes or new routes procured by the DPS team up to the point where the 

operation of the routes are handed over to the PTS team.  Any new additions or changes thereafter 

will be managed by the PTS team. 

 

Question 2:  

Do I need to upload my latest accounts to the SRM if the latest accounts are on my enrolment?  

Answer 2: 

No 

 

Question 3:  

Have you made any changes to the Supplier Agreement? 

Answer 3: 

No changes have been made to the supplier agreement.  The changes that have been discussed 

during the presentation will form part of the requirement and you will be required to accept before 

creating your offer. 

 

Question 4:  

Will the routes require the supplier to provide escorts? 

Answer 4: 

All the requirements will be distributed on the basis that Haringey escorts will be used unless stated. 

 


